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Battery Energy Storage in San Juan Capistrano 

Hello, I am writing to you because I am GREATLY concerned about having a battery 
storage a few miles away from me, my family and my house. This is a CRAZY and 
STUPID idea to put it on the Saddleback Church grounds!!!! This would be close to 
homes, schools, businesses, the passenger train that goes through there and right next 
to the 5 Freeway. What kind of church puts the well being of people, their safety, their 
health and their homes in jeopardy for money. Also, this would be a environmental 
catastrophe....the water run off will go into the creek that is there which leads in to the 
ocean and poison the ground around it. If a fire starts it won't be able to be put out for 
days or weeks that's already happened in 38 other towns and cities. This puts all of our 
lives in danger including the firemen with breathing toxic fumes or dieing. Our house 
insurance has doubled this year and some people where just dropped out right....what is 
going to happen if this goes through and the insurance companies find out about it then 
what!! WE CANNOT AFFORD THIS !!!!! I know that the city has put a temporary stop to 
this and now they are trying to get around the city and the public and going to you for 
approval. I am counting on you all to put a stop to this!! A lot of people are upset about 
this .....we are working everyday to pay our bills, take care of families etc but it is your 
job to take care of us the public and not have them put us in danger and ruin our quality 
of lives with toxic and hazardous materials. A battery storage should be out in the 
middle of the desert somewhere and not close to people, homes, schools, the ocean, 
the freeway, passenger train etc, etc. I would hope that the health and safety of the 
public is the most important thing above all else. I have also sent an email to Supervisor 
Foely, all the council members of San Juan Capistrano, the Public Utilities Commission 
etc etc and will be writing also to the media and/or whoever can put a stop to this. I 
appreciate your time listening to my concerns but PLEASE this needs to be stopped.  
Thank You  
Grace Turi 


